Stephanie Hesford

From: Jennifer Denehey (GGG

Sent: Friday, 5 June 2015 5:28 PM
To: Stephanie Hesford
Subject: Racing Greyhounds in Tasmania

Dear Madam Secretary

(a) practices in the Tasmanian greyhound racing industry, including whether live baiting, ‘wastage’ and ‘draining’ of
greyhounds is occurring, and if so, to what extent;

(b) the role of regulatory authorities in upholding animal welfare standards in the industry and encouraging best
practice;

(c) continued inspections & transparency in any betting scheme concerning greyhounds

(d) Euthanasia should be outlawed for any dog after their racing career is over, trainers/owners have a duty of care
that should be strictly enforced

Yours sincerely,
Jennifer Denehey
Blackmans Bay
Tasmania , 7052




